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For the remaining weeks of Term 2, the children at Kelly Club participated in themes such as 

Autumn, Friendship and Grade 2’s week. They were enagaged in a variety of different activities such 

as making slime, playing soccer, making apple crumble, creating friendship bracelets, group games 

and much more.  

The children are very involved in all the activities and love that they get to feel included with the 

planning each week.  

 

With holiday program approaching, we have many new and exciting activities planned to keep the 

children busy! We will be going on a number of different excursions and have some fun incursions 

planned for the children. If you would like to make any bookings please do so via the Xplor app or to 

please let us know. Keep in mind some days have limited spots available so please get in quick so 

your child/ren do not miss out! 

 

We would also like to welcome Alka, who has joined the Kelly Club family and will be helping out at 

our program. Alka has worked with children prior to joining in family day care and is a great addition 

to the Kelly Club Aitken team. 

 

        

Important 

Notice-  

 All bookings during school 

holidays will be deleted unless 

families have requested 

holiday bookings. Please get 

in contact with us if you 

would like any bookings 

during the school holidays. 

 


